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Public Works 

July 11, 2024 

 

RE: Partnership Agreement with (NDSWRA) 

 

This is a partnership agreement between City of Dickinson and the North Dakota Solid Waste 

and Recycling Association (NDSWRA) as part of the EPA Community Change Grant Program 

requirements. The EPA Community Change Grant Program is being applied for to assist with the 

funding of the Baler Building Expansion project that is currently in the design stages. If 

rewarded, this grant could potentially fund the complete project however a partnership is 

required with a non-profit organization to assist throughout the project. NDSWRA will facilitate 

community engagement meetings and provide educational information and materials 

throughout the duration of the grant period. Compensation for their services is $20,500 as 

outlined in the attached agreement. 

 

In the case that the City of Dickinson is unsuccessful in receiving the grant funds, this 

agreement is null and void. 

 

The agreement has been reviewed by City staff and Attorney Wenko. It is staff 

recommendation to approve the agreement with NDSWRA. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
Aaron L. Praus 

Public Works Director 


